What's Happening in Our Members' Businesses

Sign up for Manchester Matters! Stay informed about events happening in the Town of Manchester by receiving periodic emails with news about voting, taxes, leaf collection, committee meetings, road construction, fire safety, Town jobs, dog licensing, special events, and programs offered by the libraries, schools, health and recreation departments. Residents and those who work in Town are invited to sign up online at www.townofmanchester.org or call 860.647.5235.

Congratulations to Carol Cavalieri, realtor with **Anne Miller Real Estate** for being named 2015 Realtor of the Year for the Tri-County Alliance Board of Realtors!

Children ages 6-13 are invited to spend February and April vacation days **with Channel 3 Kids Camp** in Andover. Vacation camps are designed to provide an affordable option for parents that is safe and while structured, is also fun. Operating from 7:30 to 5:30pm, February Vacation Camp will run February 15 and 16. The theme will be Winter Fun and activities will range from igloo building to ice volcanoes, a snowman launch and more! The camp also has daycare options for children under six. call 860-742-2267 to learn more about these opportunities.

The Entrepreneur Circle is offering every Chamber member who owns a business a complementary, online business assessment. The Business Blueprint Assessment is a comprehensive assessment to help you identify how your business is performing. In addition, they are also offering a complementary one on one session to help you review your results, and prioritize next steps. <u>Take a look at this exclusive offer here</u>.

More Member-to-Member Discounts & Benefits can be found listed on the Chamber's website.

Tell us what's happening in your business. Send announcements and press releases to Corinne Sheehan, Administrative Assistant, Newsletter, GMCC, 20 Hartford Rd., Manchester, CT 06040, or via e-mail with the subject "Newsletter", corinne@manchesterchamber.com.